
Dear Parents 

 

CLASS 1 VISIT TO PARADISE PARK – WEDNESDAY 18TH DECEMBER 

 

On Wednesday 18th December, Class 1 will be spending the day at Paradise Park.  We 

will feed the penguins, watch the otters playing, look at all the beautiful and exotic 

birds and then spend some time playing in the ‘Jungle Barn’.  We are also very excited as 

our outing will include a visit to see Santa in his Grotto. 

 

 

Date   Wednesday 18th December 

Transport  Walking 

Supervision  5 adults 

Dress Home clothes -   Please could you make sure your child wears a pair of socks 

and a long sleeved top for our Jungle Barn play session. 

Times 
Leave Penpol 9.45am                Arrive back     2.45pm 

 

Your child will need to have a packed lunch for this visit.  If your child would like a school 

packed lunch, please log on to Aspens Select and choose the packed lunch option for this 

day.  Alternatively, you might like to provide a packed lunch from home. 

  

The total cost of our day out will be £5.50.  This will cover the special entrance fee into Paradise 

Park and Santa’s Grotto.   This visit has been set up on our ParentPay system, so please log on to 

make payment and give permission for your child to attend.  Please can all permissions be in place 

and lunches ordered by Friday 13th December.  If you are having difficult accessing ParentPay, please 

call at the office as soon as possible so we can help. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely  

Miss A Aspden/Class 1 Teacher 

  

 

 


